
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer    

Please see below this week’s updates from school. 

Attendance 

Increasing attendance is our number one drive this term and we are putting in place a whole school 

attendance competition with rewards and prizes in order to encourage all students to come in to 

school every day.  The celebration assemblies this week rewarded all children with 100% attendance 

last term.  Below is the attendance data for each form for this week.  Please ensure your child 

attends school every day to ensure that valuable learning time is not lost and to enable them to get 

the full benefit of the wider Hodgson experience.   

 

 

Year 10 Parents Evening 

Year 10 parents evening will be held next Thursday between 4.00pm and 7.00pm.  Please make your 

appointments on Arbor by going via the website NOT the Arbor app.  There will be an opportunity 

for you to buy revision guides and other support material during the event.  

Hodgson PTFA Event 

The PTFA are holding a bingo and quiz night on Tuesday the 22nd of April at Fylde Cricket Club on 

Moorland Road.  Tickets cost only £2 and bingo tickets can be purchased on the night.  All are 

welcome to join in the fun.  The bar will be open and there will be tombola on the night so bring 

cash.  Tickets can be purchased via Parent Pay. 

Elmer the Elephant 

The Elmer Art Trail App is now live and you can download this free of charge in your app store. The 

trail is live this Saturday!  

You can see our Elmer 'Aldy' on the app and you can vote for it and the most voted for Elephant will 

win a prize for school. Don't forget to go and visit our Elmer at the Solaris Centre in Blackpool. Go  



 

 

 

 

 

and take your family and complete the trail there are prizes to be won along the way, the app is 

brilliant! 

You can see an interactive map and sculpture list on their website www.elmerblackpool.co.uk , there 

is also an Elmer shop selling merchandise on Victoria street in Blackpool. 

Uniform Shop  

We are always looking for new volunteers to work in our shop, even if it is only once a month.  If you 

would like to volunteer please contact us on admin@hodgson.lancs.sch.uk  The uniform shop is 

open on Wednesdays between 5.00pm and 7.00pm and Saturdays between 10.00am and 12.00 

during term time.  
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